

Requests for Dengue FEDERAL SECURITY AGENCY PUBLIC HEALTH SERVICE

NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF HEALTH BETHESDA 14, MARYLAND

June. 4, 1948

Dr. Albert Sabin The Children's Hospital Research Foundation Cincinnati, 29, Ohio

(Through the Chief, Division of Infectious Diseases)

Dear Doctor Sabin:

In talking to Dr. Warren of the Army Virus Laboratory about obtaining some dengue virus, he suggested that I contact you. He has some virus which he would be glad to let us have, but feels that we should have your permission first.

We just plan to use it an another type virus in laboratory virus experiments, and if it is possible would appreciate being able to get a sample.

Sincerely,

Karl Habel, Surgeon

Karl Habel /2B

KH:sw

Respectfully forwarded:

Charles Armstrons

Division of Infectious Diseases